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Google Groups

Re: Support for R1V2

Zina Cheng
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Apr 4, 2017 1:10 PM

Counci! file 16-1470
Please be aware that the correct email address for your written response is clerk.plumcommittee@lacity.org 
For your convenience, I have included the correct email address for you.

The Office of the City Clerk is in receipt of your comment. It is included in the public record.

NOTE TO LA CITY STAFF
Please Cc sharon.dickinsan@iacity.org on all emails related to PLUM Committee.

* *

* * sF * * *

Zina Cheng, Legislative Assistant 
Planning and Land Use Management Committee

City of Los Angeles, Office of the City Clerk 
Council and Public Services 
(213) 978-1537 
zina.cheng@iacity.org

On Tue, Apr 4, 2017 at 11:26 AM, Steve Stern <stevestern01@gmail.com> wrote: 
Dear Councilmember Koretz,

With a growing family, and having lived in our small house for almost 15 years, we feel it is only fair to be 
able to build on our property to best accommodate our family just like the families are afforded in nearby 
neighborhoods. Why should their property rights weigh more than ours?

My wife and i both work for the City of Los Angeles, please don't make us move to find a larger home.

We strongly support the R1V2 zoning for Rancho Park/Westwood South!

Thank You,

Steve Stern
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Google Groups

Fwd: Support for R1V2

Steve Stern
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Apr 4, 2017 1:41 PM

-----------Forwarded message------------
From: Steve Stem <stevestem01@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Apr 4, 2017 at 11:26 AM 
Subject: Support for R1V2 
To: paul.koretz@lacity.org
Cc: shaw,bayliss@tacity.org, zina.cheng@lacity.org, R1V2forWestwood@gmail.com, Carrie Stern 
<carriesternsip@gmail.cam>

Dear Councilmember Koretz,

With a growing family, and having lived in our small house for almost 15 years, we feel it is oniy fair to be 
able to build on our property to best accommodate our family just like the families are afforded in nearby 
neighborhoods. Why should their property rights weigh more than ours?

My wife and I both work for the City of Los Angeles, please don't make us move to find a larger home.

We strongly support the R1V2 zoning for Rancho Park/Westwood South!

Thank You,

Steve Stern
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